
Dear Lois Hole Families, 

During the week of February 24th to February 28th, 2025, the Ben Stelter 
Foundation will present a week-long fundraising initiative which will have people across 
Alberta get involved in a fun “hockey” week to raise funds for other kids and families in 
need. 

The Ben Stelter Foundation was created to continue the legacy of Ben Stelter’s 
big heart and spirit. The goal is to help children fight Glioblastoma and other cancers. By 
supporting this event, people can help make a positive difference in a child’s life and in 
developing new treatments to fight pediatric cancers. 

In conjunction with celebrating Hockey Hooky and the outdoor hockey match-ups 
that will be taking place in the kiss and go lane all day, LEH is playing its part by also 
having a cakewalk fundraiser for the Ben Stelter Foundation. For the cakewalk, we ask 
that, if possible, you provide a cake to send to school with your child, or children. The 
theme for our cakewalk is: Hockey, Community, and Teamwork. We hope the making of 
the cake can be a family project - all cakes are welcome!  The more cakes the better!!! 
The cakes MUST be in to school by the morning of Wednesday, February 26th, the day 
we will be holding the cakewalk. 

For .25 per ticket, students then enter their name in a draw for a cake that they 
hope to win! All draws will be made by the end of the day on February 26.  Families will 
be contacted if their child wins a cake. All the proceeds will go to the Ben Stelter 
Foundation!  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
If you wish to make a cake then please fill out the info below and return to your 
child’s home room teacher by February 24th. 

Student name:________________________________ 

Student room number:__________________  

Parent signature:______________________________     




